
 
From: Debbie Coolidge [mailto:debcool_98@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 9:38 AM 

To: Sen. Lesil McGuire 

Subject: CHIKUMINUK LAKE HYDROELECTRIC 

 

Ms McGuire, 

 

Thank you for this bill  it will bring lower electrical costs to be lowered in the area. Many people 

who oppose this are transplants to the area making the big bucks out here when the local people 

struggle to pay their bills. 

 

Deb Coolidge  

Aleknagik Alaska  
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